
  
 
 
September 13, 2002 
 

 
PENNSYLVANIA TEST AUDIT PROGRAM 

BULLETIN #78 
 
 

Re:  REQUEST FOR E-MAIL ADDRESSES 
 

 
Effective November 1, 2002 the Bureau intends to discontinue hard copy production of test audit 
bulletins and begin distributing notification through e-mail when new bulletins are published on 
our website. 
 
In preparation for this transition, we are asking that you provide the e-mail address for the 
person whom you wish to act as the notification contact for your carrier group.  Please note that 
the Bureau will maintain a single e-mail address for each carrier group, with internal distribution 
administered by each group according to their own preferences and procedures. 
 
Please complete the form below and return it to the Bureau to the attention of Vincent Dean or 
e-mail this same information to vdean@pcrb.com. 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 

E-MAIL NOTIFICATION INFORMATION 
Please print 

 
Individual’s Name             
 
Company Name             
 
Phone No.   E-mail Address        
 

Return to PCRB, Attention:  Vincent Dean, or e-mail to vdean@pcrb.com 
 


